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The Bureau of Indian Affairs (BIA) and the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) announce a change of venue for the informational roll-out meeting on the updates to regulations governing the Tribal Transportation Program at 25 C.F.R. Part 170, scheduled for March 7, 2017, in Anchorage, Alaska.  
The new venue will be the Hilton Anchorage at 500 West 3rd Avenue.  The meeting time (8:00 AM to 12:00 Noon) and agenda will remain the same.  The Alaska Tribal Transportation Working Group’s (ATTWG) annual meeting is being held at the same hotel, but the BIA/FHWA roll-out meeting is separate and apart from ATTWG’s activities.
The BIA/FHWA roll-out meeting is free and open to the public.    There is no registration requirement and the meeting agenda is available at https://www.bia.gov/WhoWeAre/BIA/OIS/Transportation/index.htm.
If you have any questions, please call the BIA-DOT offices at (202) 513-7714 or (505) 563-3320.  


